
Father’s Message AND Current Newsletter. 

 

Dear Parishioners 

First, my thanks to Deacon John O’Brien and Mark for last week’s message to you 
on the website. 
 
The basic need is for us to pray to God so that we can best help each other and 
keep the Parish together in these difficult times, taking account of ever-changing 
Government health requirements. 
 
How to do this: 

 Pray regularly for God’s help. 

 Study the weekend scripture readings especially the gospel (John 11:1-45) 
and think how you can apply their message in your own life. 

 Churches have had to be closed but priests, of course, continue to say Mass. 
Some of these Masses are being streamed. 

https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk/parishes-online 

https://www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

https://www.walsingham.org.uk/live-stream/ 

You can watch, you can take part, please do so. 

 Look after each other and keep safe. 
 
Contact details: 

1.  Email:  stwulstan.stourport@rcaob.org.uk 
2.  Deacon John’s mobile number 07482098158 
3.  Fr. Lamb 01562822839 
4.  Fr. Richard’s mobile 07927414914 (still in convalescence and self-isolating) 

 
Do keep in touch with each other. 
 
Once again, my thanks to Deacon John, Angela and Mark. 
 
You all have my prayers and I offer Mass (unstreamed) for you regularly. 
 
Fr. Richard 
 
If you need a Priest urgently during my absence, please contact Fr. Lamb on 
01562 822839 
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